
Dear Homeowners and Residents, 

It is with great sadness that I share with you that Camelot’s longtime resident, 

past Board President for over 20 years has passed away, Cozetta Harris.   

At this time, arrangements are being made for a service next Thursday, February 

13, 2025.  Once I receive greater details, I will share with you all.   

May she rest in peace, 

Trish 


